Village of Alma Center
Voting Machine Testing
October 31, 2024

The Village of Alma Center will be doing a public test of
voting equipment. Testing will take place on Thursday,
October 31, 2024, at 10am.

Location will be at the Village Hall, 200 N. Church Street,
Alma Center.

The testing is open to all residents of the Village of Alma
Center.

Claudia Fields, Village Clerk/Treasurer




